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Congratulations to the 2016 Anne Marie Murphy
Paraeducator of the Year Award District Nominees
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Connecticut State Department of Education

June 2015 Update for District Contacts for Paraeducator Issues

SUMMER SYMPOSIUM SERIES:
SUPERVISION AND MANAGEMENT OF PARAEDUCATORS

The University of Connecticut A.J. Pappanikou Center for Excellence in Developmental Disabilities
Education (UCEDD) and the Connecticut State Department of Education (CSDE) are hosting a sym-
posium focused on helping school districts to improve their supervision and management of paraedu-

cators.

WHEN: Monday and Tuesday, July 20-21, 2015

WHERE: UCONN Greater Hartford Campus, 85 Lawler Road, West Hartford, CT 06117
TIMES: 8:30 a.m.-2:30 p.m. Daily

COST: $50

QUESTIONS?: Please contact Christine Sullivan, chsullivan@uchc.edu or call: 860-679-1500.

TWO NEW LOCATIONS FOR INTERNET-BASED PARAPRO ASSESSMENT

The ParaPro Assessment is a test developed by Educational Testing Service (ETS) and adopted by the
Connecticut State Board of Education to comply with the No Child Left Behind Act. The following
are two newly established locations to take the ParaPro Assessment in Connecticut.

o Sterling School District, Sterling Conn. (near Plainfield Connecticut in the EASTCONN RESC
Region)

Contact: Beverly Boyd at 1-860-564-4219 bboyd(@sterlingschool.org

« Wendell Cross Elementary, Waterbury, Connecticut

Contact: Amanda Gilligan at: agilligan@waterbury.k12.ct.us

The State of Connecticut Department of Education is committed to a policy of equal opportunity/affirmative action for all qualified persons. The
Department of Education does not discriminate in any employment practice, education program, or educational activity on the basis of race, color,
religious creed, sex, age, national origin, ancestry, marital status, sexual orientation, disability (including, but not limited to, mental disorder, past or
present history of mental disability, physical disability or learning disability), genetic information, or any other basis prohibited by Connecticut
state and/or federal nondiscrimination laws. The Department of Education does not unlawfully discriminate in employment and licensing against
qualified persons with a prior criminal conviction. Inquiries regarding the Department of Education’s nondiscrimination policies should be directed
to: Levy Gillespie, Equal Employment Opportunity Director, Title IX/ADA/Section 504 Coordinator, State of Connecticut Department of Educa-
tion, 25 Industrial Park Road, Middletown, CT 06457, 860-807-2071.
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